
 October 25, 2019  

 Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We would like to extend an invitation to you and your family members who have 

served our country in any of our nation’s Armed Forces to join the Eisenhower students, faculty, and 

staff at our annual Veterans Day Assembly on Friday, November 8, 2019. 

The assembly will begin at 2:00 p.m. in the gym.  Our Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) will be 

serving our veterans and guests light refreshments in the school lobby.   

For security reasons, we are asking that if you plan on attending, to fill out the registration form below 

and return it to school no later than Friday, November 1, 2019. 

 

                        
                       

 

 

Eisenhower Elementary 

Veterans Day Assembly 

 
 (Please RSVP no later than Friday, November 1, 2019 

 

Student’s Name:  _________________________________ 

 

Student’s Grade: _______     Student’s homeroom Teacher:  ___________________ 

 

 

Name of each guest: (Please print each name)                                                           

 

1)  ________________________ Veteran (yes or no) Branch of Service ____________ 

 

2) ________________________ Veteran (yes or no) Branch of Service ____________ 

 

 

3) ________________________ Veteran (yes or no) Branch of Service ____________ 

 


